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Hello Julie,
 
Attached is a password-protected file containing a draft Federal Register notice that includes the NRC’s EA assessing
the potential environmental impacts of the proposed amendment of American Centrifuge Operating’s license SNM-
2011 to allow the continuation of HALEU operations until June 30, 2025. Please submit any comments you may have
by November 27. The draft EA is not publicly available, is limited for use by the staff of the EPA Region V, and should
not be disclosed without prior NRC permission. The attached document will require a password to open. I will send
you a separate email with the password.
 
If you have any questions please call me at the number below or respond to this email.
 
Kind Regards,
Christine
 

Christine Pineda
Environmental Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Christine.Pineda@nrc.gov
301-415-6789
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